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COVID-19 and HIPAA - Law Enforcement, First Responders 
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We have already seen extensive regulatory responses to the COVID-19 public health emergency (visit Winstead’s 
COVID-19 Resource Center for more information). On March 24, 2020, the Office for Civil Rights ("OCR"), a department 
of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services ("HHS") issued guidance clarifying when entities covered under 
HIPAA and the Privacy Rule can disclose... Continue Reading…
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